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GLEBE PARK 
PUBLIC RELEASE OF DRAFT MANAGEMENT PLAN 

The ACT Government through the ACT Parks and Conservation Service 
invites public comment on the Draft Management Plan for Glebe Park. 

Copies of the Draft Plan are available from the Civic, Belconnen and 
Tuggeranong shopfronts, and the Civic and Woden Libraries, or from: 

The Conservator of Wildlife 
The Glebe Park Draft Management Plan 
ACT Parks and Conservation Service 
PO Box 1119 
Tuggeranong ACT 2901 

Written comments on the draft plan may be sent to the address shown above. 
Copies of the plan will be available free of charge. 

The closing date for comments is 23 April 1993. 

G J Fraser 
Conservator of Wildlife 
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